
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

STRS Summer Concert - Wednesday, 10 July

Dear Friends of Brass and Wind at STRS

We warmly invite you to attend and play at the last concert of the year which is on Wednesday 10 July from 6.30pm
for pre-drinks, for a 7pm start.

Attached is the music for Brass which is “Rocky” and “Pirates of the Caribbean”, and for Wind which is “Hollywood
Milestones”. Please find your part via the link below, print it off and bring it with you on the night.

https://strschool.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/ExternalShares/Est6l785JrNJj-6eMc5MNjABLyg_PF1c93NtqmdhkkVpvg?
e=FeKBOV

Please let us know if you will be playing so that we can provide the right number of chairs on the night.

This will be Mr Morgan’s last concert and I know he would love to see you there.

Best wishes

Jane

Headmaster’s PA

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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